From: CalTAC <Do-Not-Reply@info.ets.org>
Sent: Thursday, September 10, 2020 3:18 PM

To:

Subject: CAASPP and ELPAC: Thank You for Participating in the Prepairing Technology for Online

Testing/Remote Testing Webcast





Dear CAASPP and ELPAC Coordinators and Technology Coordinators:

Thank you for participating in the September 9, 2020 Prepairing Technology for Online Testing/Remote Testing Webcast. We received a number of questions during the Webcast and wanted to make sure that your question was adequetly answered.

If you need additional support please feel free to contact us by phone, chat or e-mail.

Sincerely,

California Technical Assistance Center

Phone: 800-955-2954 Fax: 800-541-8455 Email: caltac@ets.org

Website: https://www.elpac.org/ or https://www.caaspp.org/